
 

 

Hello Wonderful Class! 

 I will be available for OPEN Office Hours for any student who needs to meet with me via 

video conferencing on Thursday and Friday.  I will post to join in Google Classroom under the 

Stream tab. Throughout our Easter break, I will continue to be available with the schedule above 

for classes and Thursdays and Fridays for any student(s). The Office Hours are not mandatory, 

but they are helpful to discuss your work, answer questions, and to reinforce your current 

assignments. 

 Please stay safe and healthy. 

Your teacher, 

Mrs. Metcalf 


